
From: 	 Schmaler, Tracy (SMO) 
To: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
CC: 	 Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 6/17/2011 1:05:49 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Guns recovered in MX 

Thanks -- that's a little different than 2,500 

	Original Message 	 
From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2011 10:39 PM 
To: Schmaler, Tracy (SMO) 
Cc: Reich, Steven (ODAG) 
Subject: Guns recovered in MX 

Tracy, 

One of the docs we produced today has the count of F and F guns recovered (at least as of 
sometime after Jan 25, 2011 -- the numbers have risen a little since then as add'l guns have 
been recovered). The chart shows 196 guns recovered in MX and 372 recovered in the U.S. The 
Bates # is HOGR ATF 001507. 

Matt 
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